



Membership Committee Report April 2025

Open House: Friday, September 5. (Not on Calendar)

New Member Coffee: Friday, September 26.

At prior meetings, Council Members wanted Open House at Dobson. The Membership Committee agrees it is a good idea; however, we've never been able to find rooms that worked for Open House and have had problems when we did hold it at Dobson. Debbie was going to check into available rooms for us; last month Debbie wasn't at the Council Meeting so there was no report.

There was no discussion about moving New Member Coffee to Dobson.

Suzanne Brown and Dan Taylor gave talks to a few groups, Dan Taylor has handed out NFLL Flyers at over 55 Communities and volunteers went to the Aster event. Please send any interested names, etc. to Mary Boehlen (minpins48@gmail.com) so I can contact them.

Travel: The Group (Greg Master, Marie Ganansia, Janice & John Overdorff, Arlys Medlicott and Mary Boehlen) has been making plans for trips, but haven't settled on a one-day trip that works. There is a lot of interest in starting up trips again so we will continue investigating nearby locations.

Membership Directory will be given out at the General Meeting. Friday May 2.

Mary Boehlen, Membership Chair